
 Executive Summary 

 Inreach and Congregational Care Committee Meeting 
 February 9, 2022 
 Via Zoom due to the weather 

 1.  Topics discussed 
 a.  Committee members considered the December and January metrics. A slight 

 uptick in funerals is keeping the pastoral staff busy.  We ask for prayers for 
 pastors, staff, musicians, funeral coordinators as they minister to these families. 

 b.  Reviewed highlights from Pr. Sheryl’s and Sarah Iverson’s committee reports. 
 c.  Grief Packets continue to be a great faith witness and a comfort to those who 

 receive them.  Thanks to Jessica for maintaining the mailing schedule! 
 d.  Next Grief Class to be led by Pr. Sheryl and Pr. Mark soon 
 e.  Name Tag Sunday, February 5, 2023 went smoothly.  Many who come to worship 

 no longer question wearing a name tag!  Event be held again on April 16th, the 
 Sunday after Easter. 

 f.  Heard update from our Pillar Team (Judy L, Vern, Pr. Sheryl) and had a lively 
 discussion about how we welcome guests at worship. What it could look like 
 when the “average member” engages with the welcoming and connects with 
 someone they don’t know. 

 Set the next committee meeting date as Thursday, April 13, 2023 at 6pm. 

 2.  Requests for board approval - None at this time 


